Native educators to meet.

March 3 is a date to rememi;er. On that Friday, a ver-
y important meeting is scheduled to. begin in Anchorage.

It is the organizational meeting of the Alaska Native Ed-

ucators Association, the name of a good idea first brought
to the public eye at-last fall's Alaska Federation of Na-
tives Convention. It is gratifying that Native -educators
and their concerns, long lost among the host of other

struggles that Native people have had to wage; will ﬁn- ‘

ally receive the attention they deserve.
We wish ANEA organizers the best in their organlza—

tional efforts and ask that Native students and policy-ma-

kers lend their support to a group whose aim is to right a
long list of educational wrongs that for many years have

kept Native people from acquiring many of the tools ne-
cessary to direct their own future and preserve their u-

nique cultures from further erosion.
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